
Announcements for Wednesday, January 16, 2019 

 

- The Be The Change Campaign has officially kicked off.  Math classes will be collecting change 

until Friday and the money raised will help Blessings in a Backpack.  The winning teacher will 

receive donuts for ALL Math classes. 

 

- BT United Way is hosting a toiletry drive. Bring in toiletries for service hours. Please drop off 

your items before or after school in Ms. Tugya’s room, room 725. 

 

- Seniors, don’t forget to vote for the 2019 Prom theme today during lunch! 

  

 

 

 

  

 

 


